Termination of Pregnancy (Live Births) Amendment Bill 2024

Submission No: 5

Submitted by: Alex Todd

Publication: Making the submission and your name public

Attachments: No attachment

Submitter Comments:

Dear Committee Members, It is hard to believe that legislation exists in 2024 that does not confirm that any human of any age would be given appropriate medical care if they needed it! Shame on the government who drafted and pushed through legislation that resulted in hundreds of deaths of the smallest Qlders, most in utero, but some alone, cold and helpless while medically trained adults watch on without providing care, comfort or pain relief... (this is barbaric, and it is difficult to type, I am feeling sick to the stomach and light headed - it is so hard to believe that ANYONE could ever consider that leaving a baby, of any age, alone to die as ok!!) We shouldn't need to send this type of submission, shame on the Qld government members who passed this bill in the first place.